Debra Thomeson

From: Casey Gates <casey.gates928@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 8:54 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: PMC Appeal Hearing

Hello,

I am sending this email in support of the PMC appeal hearing. I feel that it is in the best interest of our
community to support the building of the new hospital. My wife works as a nurse at the hospital, and it is
clear to me that the existing hospital is not sufficient for the employees who work there, or the beloved
community members who count on the care the hospital provides. In my opinion, a new hospital is
imperative for our community.

Casey Gates

Sent from my iPhone



